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6th February 2017  
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Wingrove are fundraising for Royal National Lifeboat Institution who save lives by 
providing a 24-hour lifeboat search and rescue service, seasonal lifeguards and 
water safety education.  
 
To help us raise money we are having a non-uniform day where the children are 
invited to dress up as pirates.  

 
 
 

This will take place next Thursday, 16th February.  There will be a £1 fine for children 
dressing in pirate themed clothes.  
 
There will also be pirate jewellery, cakes and biscuits on sale.  
   
All money raised will go to Royal National Lifeboat Institution, please give 
generously.  
 
If every child brings in £1 we will raise over £470! 
 
Thank you for your continued support.      
 
Ms West       
Deputy Head Teacher                                                                                          
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